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though they were so desperately needed by Britain, in
order that they might defend themselves against a peril
which would become irresistible once the peoples of the
British Isles were vanquished.

All that has changed and changed completely.
During the last three months, unsurpassed in the history
of Britain, it has become increasingly clear that German
mentality has never really understood the British people.
Once again, the men and women of the British Isles have
revealed their dauntless courage and their ability to
fight^and to endure, when their freedom is endangered.
Like Cromwell’s Ironsides "they know for what they fight"•

When we reflect upon the improved position in
the Mediterranean, almost unbelievable three months ago;
when we recall the transfer of the American destroyers;
the enormous increase in war materials which are flowing
from the United States and Canada to the island fortress;
when in addition to witnessing the fruits of Canadian
planning, we have also the certainty of the continuance of
the policy of all possible aid to Britain confirmed by the
vote of the American people, how can anyone come to feel,

X Caa £1*.in the light of these facts^ not the confidential property 
of the government, but all a matter of public knowledge, 
that the situation is more serious today than it was three


